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  NOTICE TO COMPETITORS # 1 

 

 

 

 

 

Postponement of Regatta 

 

Due to ongoing HKSAR Government restrictions, the Kowloon Cup 

scheduled for 16/17 January 2021 is postponed. 

The Race Committee will endeavour to reschedule the Regatta as soon as 

practicable and a further Notice to Competitors will be issued in this regard, 

in due course. 

Issued by the Race Committee  

6 January 2020 
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